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CIRCULAR 

No:  C26/2023 
Date:  20/12/2023 
To:  Club, Zone and District Contacts 
Re:  1800 WE BOWL Phone Number to be Disconnected 
 
 

 

 

Dear Club, Zone and District contacts, 
 
We would like to inform you of an upcoming change in the contact number for the Bowls NSW Head Office. 
 
As of December 22nd 2023, our contact number 1800 WE BOWL (1800 93 2695) will be disconnected. Our 
contact number (02) 9283 4555 will remain in operation and should be used for any phone calls to Head 
Office moving forward.  
 
Please make note of this number and update your records accordingly.  
 
The Bowls NSW team remains committed to providing you with excellent service and assistance, and we 
appreciate your cooperation during this transition.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

    

  

Tim Rowe 
CEO | Bowls New South Wales Ltd  
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